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Washington State Apprenticeship and Training Council:

Please consider this letter to be Direct Access to Laborers Education and Careers’ formal request for
cancellation as a Washington State Apprenticeship and Training Council (WSATC) Recognized
Apprenticeship Preparation Program. We understand by cancelling our recognition as a WSATC
Recognized Apprenticeship Preparation Program, we no longer will be listed on the Labor and Industries’
website as a recognized Apprenticeship Preparation Program, nor will we be subject to the WSATC
Apprenticeship Preparation Policy 2012-03.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
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Dale Bright &



